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PYATEROCHKA HOLDING N.V. REBRANDING UPDATE 
 
 

Lev Khasis, Group Chief Executive Officer, Pyaterochka Holding N.V. provided the following 
comments today in relation to the company’s plans to select a new name for the holding 
company. 
 
“Pyaterochka Holding N.V. is currently considering a number of options for a new name for 
the combined entity.  One of the ideas is currently being discussed internally, but a final 
decision on a new name for the holding company will not be made until September. I cannot 
say today with confidence which name the Supervisory Board will choose for the holding 
company.    
 
The rebranding is only related to the name of Pyaterochka Holding NV – the chains 
“Pyaterochka” and “Perekrestok” will continue to work under their respective banners.  We 
are developing two different formats, each with its own brand identity, therefore it would 
not make sense to unite them under a single banner.   In addition, the name recognition of 
both “Pyaterochka” and “Perekrestok” is close to 100%, and it would not be sensible to 
change the names of such well-known brands.” 
 
Pyaterochka Holding NV will make an announcement this fall once a new name has been 
selected for the holding.  
 



                                                                                                                             
 
Note to Editors: 
 
Pyaterochka Holding N.V. is Russia's largest food retailer in terms of sales.  The group has 
371 company-managed "Pyaterochka" soft discount stores located in the Moscow (177), St. 
Petersburg (175) and Yekaterinburg (19) areas, and 127 company-managed "Perekrestok" 
supermarkets across 14 regions of Central Russia and Ukraine as of 31 March 2006.    
  
Pyaterochka and Perekrestok have merged their operations as of 18 May 2006 to create the 
clear leader in the Russian food retail market.    
 
Pyaterochka's 2005 net sales (pre-merger) reached USD 1,359 million, with gross banner 
sales in 2005 of over USD 2 billion.  Perekrestok net sales reached USD 1,015 million in 
2005.   
 
Pyaterochka's Q1 2006 net sales (pre-merger) reached USD 439 million, and Perekrestok Q1 
2006 sales were USD 323 million. 
 
As of 31 March 2006, franchisees operated 439 Pyaterochka branded stores in 15 regions of 
Russia, Ukraine and Kazakhstan.   Pyaterochka currently has master franchise agreements in 
20 regions of Russia, Ukraine and Kazakhstan.   Perekrestok has 9 convenience stores 
operated by franchisees in the Moscow area.    
 

- End - 
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